
GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL:INDIRA GANDHI GOVT. COLLEGE 

T E Z U 
No. IGGC/CIR/2022-23       Dated Tezu the 26th Aug’2025 

IMPORTANT CIRCULAR 

Subject: Mandatory Submission of Accurate Student Data for APAAR ID and ABC Portal  

As per the guidelines of the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020, all first semester students are 
required to link their academic credits with their unique APAAR ID through the Academic Bank of 
Credits (ABC). This process is mandatory for every first semester student to ensure proper 
documentation of their academic journey.  

In compliance with the instructions issued by Rajiv Gandhi University, all students are hereby 
directed to:  

1. Ensure that the following details are identical across all official documents such as Class 10th 
and 12th Certificates, APAAR ID, AADHAR, PAN, etc. (Name of the student, Date of Birth 
and gender) 

2. In case of any discrepancy or mismatch, students must update their records within 30 days of 
admission. 

3. The student who did not attain their age 18 years they must contact the ABC Co-ordinator 
with their proper documents. 

4. All students must fill out the Google Form provided below with their verified and correct 
data latest by 26th Sept 2025.  Google Form Link: https://forms.gle/Z8Svq4Gc1Rxy6n62A 
or Scan this QR code:   

 

 Important: Failure to submit correct data within the stipulated time will result in:  

 Disqualification from appearing in the 1st semester examination  

 Rejection of data by the Academic Bank of Credits (ABC) portal, Ministry of Education, 
Government of India. 

 For any clarification, students may contact Mr. Soni Ngadong, ABC Coordinator in 
6909168818 during office hours only.  

All students are to treat this matter with utmost priority and comply accordingly. 

 

 

 

Mr. Soni Ngadong, ABC Coordinator 



 

 

 


